
           
 

SADDLE RIVER POLICE DEPARTMENT 

Public Notice 

 
 

SUBJECT:   Body Worn Camera Program Public Notice 
 

NUMBER: 

N/A 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  

May 31, 2023 
DISTRIBUTION TO: 

Public Notice 

ISSUED BY: 

Chief Jason S. Cosgriff 

CANCELLATION DATE: 

Until Further Notice 

 

 

APPROVED BY: 

Chief Jason S. Cosgriff 

 

 
 
  
 The Saddle River Police Department has opted to utilize Body Worn Cameras.  The Chief of 

Police and the designated Body Worn Camera Administrator will be responsible for the 

management of the program.  As part of the program we are making this announcement to the 

general public to make them aware that we are utilizing this technology.  Below you will see a 

photograph of the body worn camera we are utilizing, as well as, an example of an officer showing 

where the device will typically be deployed for use.  Any questions regarding the program can be 

directed to the Body Worn Camera Administrator.   

 


